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The International Platform of Insects  

for Food and Feed - IPIFF 

Brussels, 4th of October 2019  

 

The ​International Platform of Insects for Food and Feed (IPIFF) cordially invites you to join our                               

one-day international workshop, entitled ‘​Unleashing the Circularity Potential of the                   

European Insect Sector through Research and Innovation​’, taking place in Brussels on the 3rd                           

of December.  

 

The objective of this workshop is to provide an updated overview of the numerous                           

possibilities opened by the future framework of the Horizon Europe Research and Innovation                         

Programme, compatible with the potential and needs of the insect production sector. The                         

IPIFF Secretariat will also formally launch its ​Contribution Paper on Research​, developed as a                           

response to the public consultation on the Co-design of the Horizon Europe Programme                         

organised by the European Commission. 

 

Our umbrella organisation intends to bring together insect producers, academia, as well as                         

policymakers - in order to facilitate a multistakeholder discussion on the unique potential of                           

the European insect sector and its contribution to numerous European and global challenges.                         

We also aim at consolidating the European network of professionals from the insect sector by                             

bringing together high-level officials from Brussels, relevant actors from the agri-food chain                       

and academia.  

 

Our special early bird participation fee is 250 €/person. This sum covers all the organisational                             

expenses, as well as the opening dinner - taking place on the 2nd of December. In addition,                                 

Universities and researchers have the possibility to present one research poster - summarising                         

projects that are connected to the research priorities defined by IPIFF in its ​Contribution                           

Paper​. We will only be able to confirm your participation if the payment will be transferred                               

maximum 7 working days after the confirmation of the registration.  

 

Register now​ and join us for future-oriented discussions on the 3rd of December.  

We look forward to welcoming you in Brussels soon!  

 

Yours sincerely, 

The IPIFF Secretariat  
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